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Date: January 3, 2025 
 
To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 
 
From: Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department 
 
Reference: South Dakota Firefighters Certification course 
 
 
The Fire Department is requesting permission to send six firefighters, John 
Beck-Bronikowski, Shaun Brautigan, Austin Lang, Isaiah Osorio, Brandon 
Wallin, and Faith Erickson to Spearfish, SD, for a South Dakota Firefighters 
certification course that starts on January 16, 2025, and ends in May 2025.  
The course is on Thursday evening, and some Saturday’s during this course. 
The Deadwood Vol. Fire Department is asking for permission to use a city 
vehicle (Truck#4) transportation on January 16, 2025, until the conclusion 
of the course.  At this time, there is no cost as the Fire Department has the 
course textbooks on hand and will use those for attendees. 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Alex L. Hamann 
Deadwood Volunteer Fire Chief 
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